
 

 

 

Monday, 29 March 2021 

Social Security Board Introduces My Social Security Self-Service Portal 
  

Belmopan, March 29, 2021 – Social Security Board is excited to announce the launch of our 
new online service, My Social Security Self-Service Portal. My Social Security is a free, easy-to-use 
platform transforming the way customers interact with Social Security. The first phase of My Social 
Security allows customers to update their registration record and to apply online for a new or 
replacement card, anytime, anywhere. 
 
The future of My Social Security includes improvements for Employers and Self-Employed 
Persons to access online payments and Contribution History. We continue to work diligently 
in enhancing the overall online experience, as well as to ensure personal information remains 
confidential and secure. 

 

My Social Security affirms the Board’s commitment to improving service delivery and customer 
experience. Take control with My Social Security and truly experience Social Security at your 
fingertips! 
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